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Servanthood 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
Yes, we are at school and getting back into 
our routines.  What a blessing to be here!  I 
hope each of you had a wonderful Christmas.  
As we focus on the new year I pray that 
each of our families will have a breakthrough 
year in every way.  I have a word of 
encouragement for each of you: “Press on” in 
2011 and see your dreams come to fruition.  
Press on, LABS family. 
 

 

 
A special thank you goes to Mrs. Street for 
heading up the scrip program, and to her 
assistants:  Mrs. Greene, Mrs. Morales, Mrs. 
DeCarlo, Mrs. Greene, Mrs. Fritch, Mrs. 
Butler, Mrs. Neilsen, and Mrs. Davis.  They 
worked very long hours to fill many scrip 
orders before Christmas.  Thank you for 
your dedication! 
 
 
News from our Parent Support Group… 

• Thank you for your great support of 
our scrip program during the holidays. 

• Our next meeting is Monday, January 
10.   

• Thank you, also, for supporting the 
Red Buckets.  We filled 16 for the 
Long Beach Rescue Mission.  

 
 
 
 
 

Servanthood 
Be the Gloves of Christ’s Love. 

 
Matthew 20:28 

“…just as the Son of Man did not come to be 
served, but to serve, and to give his life as a 

ransom for many.” 
 

January 
After vacation some children need extra 
encouragement to get back into the school 
routine.  You can help that process by 
staying “on top” of what is going on in your 
child’s class. 

Classroom Notes for Grades 1-6: 
1. Keep asking for weekly assignment 

sheets on Mondays. 
2. Continue checking work envelopes 

each Friday. 
3. Check to see if any desk supplies 

(pencils, erasers, etc.) need 
replenishing. 

4. Label all coats, sweaters, sweatshirts, 
and hats with your child’s name.  This 
makes returning lost items much 
easier.   
 

 

Deli News Pizza Lunch is coming! 
January 7th 

 


